
INTEGRATING BODY-WORN  
AND IN-CAR CAMERA SYSTEMS
Park City Police Department sought to replace their outdated BWCs 
and integrate them with the in-car camera system.

CHALLENGES

Outdated Cameras.
Video Upload to Servers.
System Integration.

“The initial network setup was 
really challenging. Since we were 
using our own servers with security 
and not the [vendor] servers or 
cloud service, we ran into a lot of 
problems initially... It took several 
months to get the entire system 
working smoothly so that BWC  
and vehicles would upload to  
the servers.”

— Sergeant Penrod

LESSONS LEARNED

Think Big
If possible, think big from the 
beginning to avoid having to 
retrain officers on a new system.

Build a Team
“Building a wellrounded team  
is critical. And the more invested 
they are from the beginning, the 
more you’ll avoid unanticipated 
problems, and you’ll have people 
come up with innovative solutions.”

— Captain Kirk

Do Your Homework
Look at sister agencies that have 
experience in similar program 
implementations.
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